Road Safety Committee Meeting 8/15/23
Attendees- John Hoogenboom, Joyce Manchester, John Lynch, Tom Chenette, Don Wexler
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Revisited committee name and it was decided to shorten to RSC- Road Safety Committee
Rough Draft of letter to VTran Traffic Committee nearing completion. 25 mph speed change to
be reviewed (Tom/Joyce) to see what’s required to have this speed in village and by Gallagher
Acres. Team to review draft for comments by end of week, Joyce and Amos Horn to work on
edits for shorter version for public and signature process. Don and Joyce to meet next Tuesday
8/29 to finalize. FPF and goggle doc to be utilized for informing and signatures. Neighbor to
neighbor also to be utilized for signatures.
Committee to have a presence at Morfest with table to share “slow down document” and
signatures. Also to educate towns folks to what we’re working on. Tom to bring table and tent,
committee members to help staff table during the day/evening. Don to request spot for Morfest
committee.
Mobile radar unit road suggestions; Cobb Hill, Moretown Mountain Road downbhill by Costello’s
and over gap by Getzinger’s , Rte 100b by Ward Swim Hole, Freeman Hill. Don to review with
Stephan.
John and Don to meet to review steps to accomplish crosswalk at PO/Store.
Committee to work on draft FPF on soliciting feedback on dirt road speed changes.
School Zone speeds-

>Tom and Joyce to review ordinance for 25 mph in school zone- Crossett Brook, Harwood
Moretown School

>Don to request mobile speed unit be in use in Village for start of school.

> John to supply slow school signs.

Next meeting to be determined.



